

February 2, 2023

The Honorable City Council Malden City Hall 215 Pleasant Street Malden, MA 02148

Dear Members of the Council:

Pursuant to M.G.L. Ch. 121B, Section 5, I hereby appoint Karin Nystrom, 630 Salem Street, #817, Malden, Massachusetts as the Tenant Representative Member of the Malden Housing Authority Board, said term to commence upon her confirmation by the City Council, and to expire May 1, 2028. Karin will fill the vacancy left by the passing of George Bayers.

Karin, an active local realtor, has resided at 630 Salem Street since 2013. She is well-known as an energetic member of the 630 community as well as someone very much a part of the Malden community. I believe Karin will be a valuable and committed member of the Malden Housing Authority Board.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

GARY CHRISTENSON

Mayor

cc: Karin Nystrom

Stephen Finn, Executive Director, Malden Housing Authority

Anthony Chiccuarelli, Human Resources Director